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SETC 2014 in Pisa, Rossi: "Recognition for the Italian
small engines sector" 

FLORENCE - "After 11 years, the SETC, an event of international importance, is returning to Italy. This is

recognition of the value of the Italian small engines sector and a success achieved thanks to the promoting

committee headed by Toscana Promozione and Pont-Tech, and including important enterprises such as Piaggio

and Yanmar".

The President of the Tuscany Region spoke of his satisfaction at the decision by the organising committee of the

Small Engine Technology Conference (SETC) to hold the 2014 event in Pisa.

"From the word go", President Rossi continued, "the Region has supported those promoting the Pisa bid

(Institutions, Universities and Businesses), all driven by the desire to show off Tuscany's scientific skills and

industrial capability in such an important sector and at such a precarious moment of time economically".

"The SETC's choice", Enrico Rossi concluded, "shows that Italy has everything required to compete

internationally with the giants of the small engine sector, and proves that within this context, Tuscany, with its

businesses, is one of the regions leading the way".
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